
From: Jacques de Méreuil   E mail address omitted for privacy 

 

Date: Tue, Jul 24, 2018 at 7:38 PM 

 

Subject: RE: Acceptance of WFEO’s offer by The Executive Committee of The Institution of Professional Engineers Myanmar 

 

To: Maung Oo E mail address omitted for privacy 

Cc: Théophane Bélaud E mail address omitted for privacy Marlene Kanga E mail address omitted for privacy 

 

Dear Oo, 

 

The majority of WFEO executive Council members having given a positive reply, I have the pleasure to announce you that the Institution of 

Professional Engineers Myanmar was accepted as a WFEO Associate Member. 

 

Welcome to the WFEO family ! 

 

You will find attached your 2018 call for subscription (2,000€), to be paid at your best convenience to the bank account mentioned on it. Your 

membership will be taken into account only after payment. 

 

We are looking to working with IPEM, and to meeting your representatives in London in October for our 50th anniversary celebration ! 

 

Please contact me for any question. 

 

Best regards, 

Jacques de Méreuil 

Executive Director / Directeur Exécutif 

WFEO / FMOI 

Maison de l'UNESCO 

1 rue Miollis 

75015 Paris 

Phone number omitted for privacy 

www.wfeo.org 



 

 

 


